
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

THIS & THAT 

 

Golf will be starting on April 1st at 
"The Links at Cherry Creek". 

 
If you are interested in playing 

please get in touch 
with Jerry Dolson (#271) 

at 727-7871. 

The answer to the Dec./Jan. “Who Am I?” Joann & 
Fred Jann, #268 

 
If you would like to be featured as our Who Am I? 
in a future issue of Foxtales, please send your 
picture and a brief bio to me at 

Editor4foxtales@hotmail.com.  Thank you, 
Carolee 

Veggie Valentine 
You may not "carrot" all for me 

The way I care for you. 
You may "turnip" your nose 

When I plead with you 
But if your "heart" should "beet" 

with mine 
Forever "lettuce" hope 

There is no reason in the world  
Why we two "Cantaloupe 

(author unknown) 

Remember! 
 

Foxwood Village Homeowners’ 
dues were due in January. 

 
Please send your checks to 

Angela Pecoraro, # 210 
Or  

Pay at the next HOA meeting. 
 

($10.00 due for each person) 
 

 

Truffle & Chocolate-Candy 
Making Workshop 

 
 

Please contact Joy Clifford, #147, 
At 369-7992. 
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